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From the Pennsylvania Invertebrate Biodiversity Project 
 
---------- Forwarded Message ---------- 
Date: Tuesday, December 03, 2002 9:06 AM -0500 
From: Natalie Novak nun1@psu.edu 
 
PINBIOP extends an open invitation to all interested parties to attend the  PINBIOP (Pennsylvania 
Invertebrate Biodiversity Project) Annual Meeting, December 5, 2002, 6:30-8:30PM, Days Inn State 
College, in the Logan/Harris room. 
 
PINBIOP Mission Statement: 
 
The Pennsylvania Invertebrate Biodiversity Project (PINBIOP) promotes documentation and monitoring 
of invertebrate biodiversity in Pennsylvania through research, publications, education and outreach 
programs, database development and coordination, and the identification and enhancement of 
taxonomic expertise within the state.  PINBIOP supports recognized systematics collections of 
Pennsylvania's invertebrates, coordinates and prioritizes invertebrate biodiversity issues for 
Pennsylvania's state agencies and conservation organizations, and advises both the public and private 
sector on invertebrate management. 
*********************************************************************** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve encourages open discussion about biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is hosted by the Allegheny Institute of Natural History, University of Pittsburgh-Bradford and is 
moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership.  The opinions expressed in messages are  
those of the authors and NOT the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership. 


